
KCMR November 12, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 11am by President Lonnie Demoret 
with 13 members present. 

The October minutes were approved after Allan motioned and Dean 
C. seconded. 

Javen gave the treasurer’s report. Phil made the motion to accept 
the report, Dean L. seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 

Dec 17 is the Christmas Open House at the club house. Lonnie’s 
going to set up his layout to be run with his tablets in the 
backroom. 

Decorating the rest of the clubhouse will be Nov. 18th after 3:30 pm 
and the 20th after 1pm.  Allan, Michael and Jolene indicated they 
will be there to decorate. Any help will be great!! 

Javen will be at the clubhouse the 3rd Thursday and Allan Beasley 
will be on the 26th. 

Javen asked if the January 14th meeting could be changed to 1-21-
23. No objections were raised. 

January 14th & 15th McPherson has a show. Lonnie’s planning on 
setting up tables for his layout. 

February 4th & 5th Phil’s swap meet in Wichita. Tables are $30 if the 
club is wanting to sell items. Lonnie’s planning on setting up his 
layout. 

The members in attendance decided not to sell things at the 
January show in McPherson, but will sell things at the February 
show as we have in the past. 

Dean L. moved to have 4 tables for the Feb show to sell items. Allan 
seconded. Motion passed. 

Motion by Dean C. to have wrapped snacks at the open house, 
Allan seconded. Suzanne & Jolene will purchase these. 

Club members be at the clubhouse 9am on the 17th. 

Possibly have radio spots to further advertise?  Already posted on 
Facebook. 



Lonnie will talk to Rod, the landlord, about the kitchen and 
restroom leaks that were recently discovered. 

The books from the backroom were moved to Mack’s storage on 
Main St. so back room is available for the open house. 

Remember to watch train videos on YouTube 

Dues are needing to be paid, January is the beginning of the new 
fiscal year! 

Communication: Bill Edwards, passed November 6, 2022, formerly 
of Sterling. His wife Darlene had told Jolene he really enjoyed 
coming to the train shows and the clubhouse. Several members 
knew Bill through the Wichita club also. 

Dean L motioned to adjourn with a second by Allan. 

 


